
 
 
 
 
 

 
Department of Biochemistry and Molecular Biology 

Annual Quoc C. Le, MD, PhD Memorial Award 
 

Summer Research Program for Medical Students, 2024 
 
This yearly award was established by Dr. Alvin Wong 
in remembrance of his friend and colleague, the late 
Quoc Cuong Le, MD, PhD (11/21/64—5/1/96).  Dr. 
Le received his BS from Tulane in 1986 and both his 
MD and PhD from Tulane School of Medicine in 
1992.  

 

This award will provide $3,000 in stipend support 
and $2,500 for lab supplies to a T1 or other Tulane 
medical student interested in pursuing research in 

the Department of Biochemistry and Molecular Biology, under the 
supervision of a departmental faculty member over the summer.  

 

Interested students should review our faculty webpage to see the areas of 
research that are available: 
 

(https://medicine.tulane.edu/departments/biochemistry-molecular-
biology/faculty). 
 

To apply, please email your resume and a cover letter describing your 
research interests to Mr. Gilbert Estrada at implant@tulane.edu no later 
than Friday, April 5th, 2024.  Applicants will receive an email once a 
decision has been made by the Award Committee. 
 

This award is limited to registered Tulane medical students and is for 
Summer 2024. 
 

The recipient(s) will be required to provide a 1-2 page summary of work 
performed and any results that were achieved.  This summary will be 
shared with our generous donor. 
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